On Non/May 20, Minister of Education Eminrulayeve met with a delegation led by the new Ambassador of the Republic of Turkey to the Republic of Azerbaijan Cahit Bagci and the Chairman for the Turkish Education Foundation Birol Akgun.

During the imeeting, the current state and futures prospects of cooperation between the two countries in the field of education were didiscussed. The paries also is tressed the importance of the upcoming visitif of the Minister of National Education of the Republic of Turkey Ziya Selcuk to our country in late May.

At the end of the meeting, a protocol was signed between the Ministry of Education of the Republic of Azerbaijan and the Turkish Education Foundation.